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The regular monthly meeting of the Borough of Montgomery Emergency Management Agency will be held:

THURSDAY,  NOVEMBER  9,  2017 - 7:00 PM
GARY  BENNETT   will provide the refreshments.

NOTES  FROM  OUR  EMA  COORDINATOR
Mark your calendar, in just 7 Saturdays we will be delivering boxes of food and toys to families that need a little extra help this year.  Last year our requests were greater then ever before.  Letters are being sent to agencies for monetary donations to support the food box program.

This week we will be placing the "Toys For Tots" collection boxes in our local businesses and they are checked often or when we receive a call that the box is full.  This year we have a new toy storage location and we thank those who have provided it.  The amount that we would of had to spend for storage shed rental will now be able to be used toward food boxes. 

This year Christmas is on Monday and the box delivery will be on Saturday, December 23.  I know that this is early to talk about Christmas, however, it will sneak up on us, as always.  Our members help, along with the other agencies in the area permits a quick delivery on that special day for so many of our residence. 

To be placed on the list, a residence must call my home at 570-547-6777, THE DAY AFTER THANKSGIVING.  Each year the list is reviewed as to the need of those making the request.  All area agencies are coordinated in this effort so there is less chance of double dipping. 

Thanks to Steve, all of our equipment has been winterized.  Let the cold weather begin. 

The 4,000 watt generator on Special Unit 630 is in need of a rebuilt carburetor.  We should know by meeting night if one has been located. 

Thanks to all, our Halloween Parade was a great success and went much better than last year. 

We expect the minor repairs to the rubber boat to be completed by meeting night. 

See you at the meeting on Thursday night.








 DENNIS 

